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NURTURING EXCELLENCE
SATYA/ADMN/CIR/2023-24/077 September 1, 2023
Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We would like to inform you that the G20 summit, a significant international event is scheduled
from Friday September 8 till Sunday September 10, 2023, and will be held in the National Capital.
This will lead to various security and traffic restrictions in the NCR and might impact the school’s
regular operations.

In order to ensure the safety & convenience of our students, staff and parents during this period,
we have decided to conduct virtual classes on Friday, September 8, 2023.

Please note the following important points:

e The timings for the virtual classes for students of Grades KG1 to V, along with the time-table
will be shared by the respective Home Room Teachers.

e The details of doubt clearing sessions for students of Grades VI to XIl will be shared by the
respective Class Teachers.

e The Home Room Teachers / Class Teachers shall share the MS Teams class links with the parents
through email & class WhatsApp groups.

e In case of any technical issues, please contact the Class Teacher.

e Please ensure that students attend the virtual classes in proper school uniform.

e The After School Sports Programme scheduled for Friday, September 8 will be compensated
later.

e There will be no Day Care facility available on September 8, 2023.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Warm regards,
/ (r,';_,

Neeti Bhalla Saini
Executive Principal
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